To: Holbrook Select Board, c/o Town Hall, 
 
50 North Franklin St, Holbrook, MA 02343  Phone: (781) 767-4312   

CC: Joint Water Board, Gregory Hanley, ghanley@holbrookMassachusetts.us    
 
50 North Franklin St, Holbrook, MA 02343  

CC: Randolph Town Council, c/o Town Hall, 
 
41 South Main Street, Randolph MA 02368
 
randolphTownCouncil@randolph-ma.gov / walexopoulos@randolph-ma.gov
CC: Randolph DPW, c/o Chris Pellitteri, 
 
41 South Main Street, Randolph MA 02368

 
781 961-0940, cpellitteri@randolph-ma.gov and bhoward@randolph-ma.gov
CC: Braintree Town Council, towncouncil@braintreema.gov    c/o Town Hall, 
 
1 John F. Kennedy Memorial Drive  Braintree, MA 02184

CC: Tri-Town Water Board, mayorsoffice@braintreema.gov  781-794-8100 

 
1 John F. Kennedy Memorial Drive  Braintree, MA 02184
To whom it may concern, 
I am a resident who drinks water from the Tri-Town reservoir, and I’m concerned about PFAS in our drinking water. 
Please implement “PFAS source testing” to identify sources of PFAS so they can be remediated once identified, as described in Randolph Town Council Resolution 2022-03. 
Sincerely,
[your name and address]
